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Bright Christmas Stars shine on high, 

Golden stars in the wintry sky, 

Christmas candles in the windows bright, 

Send greetings into the night. (Marie Irish) 

 

The Christmas Lights were switched on at 7pm  

29 November and the lights will now shine until  

Twelfth Night throughout the village centre. The 

Parish Council hope you will enjoy the added sparkle 

in the dark nights and take this opportunity to wish  

all residents a happy and safe holiday season. 

Parish Council Christmas opening hours 

The parish office will be open until 3pm on Friday 20 December and will re-open 

again at 9am on Monday 6 January 2020.  If there are any matters of immediate 

concern you may have around the village, please contact RBWM customer 

service team on 01628 874268 during this period of closure. 

And when it’s all over … 

Recycle your Christmas Trees 

Don’t forget, bring your unwanted real Christmas tree minus 

the baubles to the Recreation Ground at Broomhall Lane 

and we will recycle it for you.   

Many charities would happily accept your stamps and Sainsburys, Tesco and 

Marks&Spencers, to name but a few, will recycle your used Christmas cards. 
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